

A special message from

STATE ASSEMBLYMAN

KENBLANKENBUSH

## Dear North Country and Mohawk Valley Residents, In 2021, it is more important than ever that we show support for the brave men and women in law enforcement. They put their own lives in danger on a daily basis in order to protect us. This is why I am supporting over 25 bills this year in Albany that will directly benefit those in law enforcement. Ken is Committed to Our Men and Women in Uniform: Enact increased penalties for those who incite crimes during a riot (A.5121) Create a \$30 million police safety equipment grant program for departments statewide (A.4758) Set forth the process for retired police officers to become special security officers in our schools (A.4852)

If you have questions on this or any other state issues, please contact Ken Blankenbush: 40 Franklin Street, Suite 2, Carthage, NY 13619 • 315-493-3909 • blankenbushk@nyassembly.gov

